

11th March 2020

Dear parent/carer,

Being a parent of a child with Special Educational Needs or Disability (SEND) can be challenging at times but you are not alone and support is available! We hope to set up a group of parents who can meet on a regular basis who can share ideas, tips and advice in a friendly environment.

On Monday 23<sup>rd</sup> March from 1.00pm we will be holding our first ever 'Parent Café session. If your child is on the school's SEND register or you have concerns, pop along for a drink and a chat with other parents and the schools SEND and Inclusion team.

This is a place to share ideas and relevant information about SEND. It is an opportunity to meet other parents who have children with SEND and to ask questions and have queries answered about current and future SEND provision at our school.

We hope that this will become a regular group session which can help us to further strengthen the links between home and school for our pupils and their families. Through these Parent Café sessions, it is our aim to better understand the views of parents in order to adapt our provision to meet the needs of both their child and the whole family. Younger siblings are welcome, and toys, juice and biscuits will be provided for them.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Mrs Charles (Deputy SENCO)
Miss Beswick (SEND Assistant)
Mrs Norris (SENCO)

Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/



